Parnjit Singh

From: Mark McCarthy <IN
Sent: 07 January 2022 18:42

To: Planning Planning

Subject: 35 Pratt Street

2022/0029/A

Although no details are provided, | would like to object to this application for permission for the neon sign.
The facade of St Martins was well kept on its restoration in the early 2000s, but the latest take-away
restaurant gives no response to the history and character of this site. Camden Council did not respond to
the recommendation, in Camden Town Conservation Area Statement, that the central areas of Camden
Town estate should be a conservation area as well; but Pratt Street is the central lateral spine of the estate
and the Inn had a significant location adjacent to the burial ground. Using Google Earth, it seems that most
of the etched windows alas have disappeared, but the doors remained until last year. | believe they should
all be reinstated and the terrible neon sign removed.

Mark McCarthy



